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April 28, 2015 

Wanda Demarest 
Senior Day Care Services Program 
935-A Spring Street 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Wanda: 

FOUNDATION 
fo-v co�y heaLth-

Congratulations! Your funding request to provide Dementia 101 Workshops was 
approved by the Annual Funding Committee on April23, 2015 in the amount of$1,000. 

The Marshall Foundation Board ofTJUstees aod staff thank you for giving us the 
opportunity to serve the Senior Center clients through the Community Health Grant 
process. As a result, health will be improved and your clients will benefit greatly. We 
are very excited about this collaboration. 

Your grant is scheduled for payment May 2015. Again, thank you for the wonderful 
opp01tunity to serve your clients through this project, and we look forward to future 
collaborations relative to Alzheimers Disease. 
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